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Dear Members,

It’s come to that time of year again - the colder
weather is approaching and a few of our members
are off in search of warmer weather. We would like
to wish “Bon Voyage” to you – whether you’re
heading north or traveling overseas we wish you a
safe and happy trip! If you have anything that you
would like to share with us that you come across on
your travels please send them to me at the office –
office@morningtonyc.net.au we’d love to hear what
you are up to!

The restoration program we have going with the

420s started another new chapter. The Club now is

the proud owner of a Flying Fifteen needing some

TLC - which it will get with 'a bit of Irish luck' . Sam

and Michael went to DBYC with Graeme Alexander,

Grant Canning and Stephen Bolton to rescue it and

it's now the yard being worked on! Well done team!

This program is being overseen by Club Members

Bob Barr, Len James, Richard Trembath, Pete

DeLange & Graeme Alexander. It is also great to

welcome Youth Member Alex Ferguson to the

working team.

Dates for your diary…….
FRIDAY JUNE 6TH

Ladies Lunch – everyone welcome 12.30pm
SUNDAY JUNE 15TH

Presentation Day (12.30pm bar lunch followed
by presentations at 2.00pm)

TUESDAY JUNE 17TH

Youth Pathways Information Night 5.30pm
SUNDAY JUNE 22ND

Annual General Meeting 11.00am
SUNDAY JULY 6TH

MYC Social Music Afternoon

4
th

June 2014

Current Office Hours……
MONDAYS, TUESDAYS, WEDNESDAYS AND FRIDAYS

9.15am – 3.00pm (Closed 12.30pm to 1.30pm)
THURSDAYS

11.30am – 5.30pm (Closed 1.30pm to 2.30pm)
SATURDAYS

9.30am – 1.00pm
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Icicle Youth Regatta
4 MYC Opti Kids sailed the Icicle Youth Regatta at
Black Rock over the last 5 weeks.

In Open Division:
Denver James in Eat My Waves finished 8th place

John Faulkner in Jonny Be Good finished 9th place

In Intermediate Division:
Will McKenzie in The Force finished 1st place

Jack Eickmeyer in Racer X only sailed the last day of
the regatta and had some good results on the day
including a 3rd place.

Photos of Denver, John and Will.

Nick & Ella Sharman and Sophie Jackson sailed in
the Senior Icicle Series – more info next week.

Reminder to all Youth and parents that a Youth
Pathways Information night is being held here at the
club on Tuesday June 17th at 5.30pm – Come & learn
about this exciting initiative aimed at creating a
strong, fun varied youth culture here at MYC - RSVP
to Michelle please by 16th June.

Following on from the couple of music afternoons
that we held last winter, we are pleased to let you
know that we will be holding one on Sunday July
the 6th . Don’t forget to mark this in your diary &
start letting friends & family know - more details will
follow shortly
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MYC End of Season Function held Sat 24th May

Our end of season function went fabulously….great food, great band, great company! Thank you to everyone
that came along & big thanks to Jenny, Sheryl and the Social Committee for organising it!



Tuesday Tattler 4 | P a g e

Our Supporters

Peter Barker took some amazing photo’s during the
Opti Nationals which are available to purchase at a
very reasonable price to members.

Visit Peter’s website on: www.skypics.com.au go to
Sportpics/Sailing & click on the Opti Nationals logo
to view & purchase – there are some fantastic
photos of our club. Peter has very kindly donated a
commission of his sales to the club.

Photo: right – one of Peter Barker’s great photos

Today Sharon from Gekko Designs came in to help
Sarah in the office jazz up our much enjoyed
“Tattler” organised by Glenn Fitzgerald (Camila Rose)
– so a big thanks goes to Sharon and Glenn. Glenn
has helped us out previously with our new Tattler
Header and organised a letterbox drop to help

promote Discover Sailing Day last year.
Mariner Boating Holidays have one

boat left & the prize winner boat

to fill – it’s not too late to join the

Turkey Yacht Rally 2014.

Cd’s will be available from the

MYC office soon – contact Sarah

or Mariner Boating Holidays on:

1800 244 332


